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Aloha DHHL Anahola Beneficiary,

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is pleased to invite you and your ‘ohana
to participate in the third and fourth community meetings to update the 2010 DHHL Anahola
Regional Plan. We are inviting DHHL beneficiaries to participate in this planning process, which
includes a series of community meetings. These meetings are opportunities for you to present your
ideas on ways to better the Anahola community and work with others in the community to plan
implementation actions. For those new to the regional plan process, a project fact sheet is enclosed
with this letter.

Anahola Regional Plan Update — Community Meeting #3
Wednesday, May 11, 2022
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Anahola Clubhouse
3900 Kawelo St., Anahola

AND

Anahola Regional Plan Update — Community Meeting #4
Monday, June 6, 2022
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Anahola Clubhouse
3900 Kawelo St., Anahola

Due to the on-going COVID-19 pandemic, in order to hold an in-person meeting, we require
that masks be worn unless eating or drinking, and that attendees practice social distancing.

The Regional Plan is a community-driven plan. We gathered a lot of information and heard
your feedback from our first two meetings, and summaries of both meetings are available on the
project website: https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/kauai/anahola-regional-plan-update-2021-2022/.




During the first meeting, we discussed issues and opportunities, and beneficiaries shared their
vision for Anahola looking ahead. In the second meeting, we addressed questions and requests for
information from the first meeting and reviewed a draft vision and values statement. We also
began brainstorming a list of potential projects together that can address the issues and concerns
shared, while supporting the overall vision for Anahola.

To keep this discussion moving forward and provide an opportunity for those who were not
able to attend the meeting to participate, we have created an online Kou Mana‘o Questionnaire,
which is available on the project website and at the following URL:
https://forms.gle/AMrFaDw74biQj9jBA. We hope you can fill out the questionnaire ahead of
Community Meeting #3, where we will address questions and requests for information from the
last meeting and continue working together to identify, articulate, and prioritize projects for
Anabhola.

We look forward to seeing you at Community Meeting #3 on March 31 and Community
Meeting #4 on June 6 and continuing our work together to make this Regional Plan reflective of
the community’s vision and achievable for community members and beneficiary-serving
organizations.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Nancy McPherson in the Planning Office by
phone at (808) 620-9519 or by email at Nancy.M.McPherson @hawaii.gov.

Aloha,

William J. Aila, Jr., Chairman
Hawaiian Homes Commission

P.S. The Kou Mana‘o Questionnaire is enclosed with this letter and can also be accessed online by scanning the
QR code on the questionnaire.
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